Our Vision:

EXCELLENCE IN ALL WE DO



Our Mission:

TO GROW, LOVE AND LEARN FOLLOWING JESUS

5th September 2025

Robinwood Trip 2nd - 4th March 2026

Dear parents/guardians,

We are in the process of planning our Year 6 residential visit for next academic year. Team 6 will be visiting Robinwood Activity Centre, in Wrexham, for 3 days of outdoor and adventurous fun.

The total cost for the visit will be £190. This covers all costs such as food and accommodation as well as most of the sporting activities. School will be subsidising part of this trip and coach costs. We are aware that this is a considerable amount of money but unfortunately, venue and transport costs have increased significantly. We are making you aware of the trip now to give as much notice as possible in order for your child to be able to attend. Please note that the trip must be paid in full before the event in order for your child to attend.

Below is a proposed payment schedule we would ask you to follow. All payments can be made online through ParentPay. If you wish to pay off more than the amounts on the payment schedule, you are more than welcome.

If you wish your child to go on the visit it will be necessary to pay a non-refundable £50 deposit by 26th September 2025

Other payment dates are as follows:

Friday 24th October 2025 £40

Friday 28nd November £40

Friday 23rd January 2026 £40

Friday 20th February £20

Yours sincerely,

Julie Le Feuvre

St Bernard's R.C. Primary and Nursery School Sherbourne Road Ellesmere Port Cheshire CH65 5EW t: 0151 355 2047 f: 0151 355 3821 w: stbernardsrc.co.uk e: admin@stbernards. cheshire.sch.uk Executive Headteacher: Mr S A Jevons BA (Hons) NPQH

Head of school: Mrs J Le Feuvre BA (Hons) NPQH

Assistant Head: Miss E Reid BA (Hons)















